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From: Xiaoyan Zhu
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Objection to planning proposal 3/19-173-179 Walker Street North Sydney
Date: Monday, 9 November 2020 1:20:02 PM


Dear Planning Panel Secretariat,


I am the owner of apartment in Miller St. I am writing to lodge my
objection to the Planning Proposal 3/19-173-179 Walker St & 11-7
Hampden St, North Sydney. 


As it does not meet North Sydney LEP requirement. This planning
proposal will be overloading local traffic condition, destroying of the
historic sites, overshadowing street and blocking other building view.
Being lack of sunlight will be bad for people's mental health, particularly
now lots of people are working from home in the post-covid period.


In addiction, North Sydney Council is not supporting the progression and
I want to express my objection as well.


Yours faithfully,
Julie Zhu
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